RESIDENTIAL SUMMER SEWER CREDIT POLICY

The Bonduel Sewer Utility issues a sewer credit to all customers during the months of june,
July, and August. The credit is calculated by averaging the individual sewer usage per customer
during the other nine months of the calendar year and using that average to calculate the
sewer charged to that customer during those three summer months. Water charges are
calculated based on actual volume used. The purpose of this calculation is to mitigate the cost
for property owners who water landscaping, lawns, and other similar uses during the growing
season.

Individual property owners may request a sewer credit, from the Director of Municipal
Operations, for months other than the three summer months for the purpose of installing new
lawns, filling swimming pools, or other similar activities. The property owner or occupant must
request this credit prior to initiating the said activity.

Property owners may also request a sewer credit, from the Director of Municipal Operations,
for water inadvertently used due to a leak or other loss that can be proven to not have entered
the sanitary sewer system.



